
Continuing Service Award 
 

The Continuing Service Award recognizes members who have made a steadfast commitment to 

the administration of justice to the poor through a Rhode Island Bar Association’s pro bono 

program (s).   

 

Selection for this award is based on previously receiving the Pro Bono Publico Award and 

having extensively contributed to the pro bono effort for at least 5 years.  Additional qualities to 

be considered should include the attorney’s professionalism, compassion and commitment to 

public service. 

 


